
Family and Friends, 

This weekend, I will be participating in BuckeyeThon’s 2018 Dance Marathon, the largest 

student-run philanthropy in the state of Ohio. I will be dancing for one 12-hour shift of the 

24-hour Dance Marathon, with all proceeds benefiting the kids of Nationwide Children’s 

Hospital’s Hematology/Oncology and BMT Department. 

I’m thrilled to be participating in this year’s Dance Marathon; last year, Ohio State raised 

$1,510,036.39 For The Kids! With this accomplishment, we are striving for even greater 

heights for 2018; my personal goal to contribute to the movement is to be a Miracle Maker 

by raising over $1,000! 

Please consider supporting me in my fundraising efforts. Donors like you have the ability to 

make the biggest impact on not only my experience as a BuckeyeThon Team Member, but 

on the lives of so many families undergoing treatment here in Columbus, Ohio. Any amount 

can make a huge difference in the life of a sick kid. 

If you are interested in making a donation to my personal fundraising, you can do so at the 

following link. You can also visit buckeyethon.osu.edu for information regarding our cause 

and event! 

*insert link to fundraising page here* 

Thank you for your consideration and, in advance, for your donation! 

For The Kids, 

 

http://buckeyethon.osu.edu/

